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Dear parents and carers, 

 

We are delighted that you and your child will be joining Year 3 at St Mary’s Church of 

England Junior Academy this coming September. It gives us great pleasure to welcome 

you and your family to our school community. Starting school should be a happy and 

exciting time for both your child and you. It is important to us that your child feels 

secure and valued and ready for the start of the new school year.  

 

Therefore, we will provide as much information as possible about the school day, uniform, 

lunches, curriculum, etc. in the coming weeks. We know that you will have lots of 

questions to ask us and hope that you are able to find answers to some of those on our 

website https://www.stmaryscoejunior.co.uk/  

 

Alternatively, you can contact our Assistant Principal, who oversees Year 3 and our 

transition arrangements on s.laurie@st-marys.norfolk.sch.uk or by phone 01508 530 459. 

We take pride in building positive relationships with our families to support the education 

and well-being of our pupils and we will ensure that your child receives the best possible 

transition, details of which will also be sent to you soon. 

 

With very best wishes, 

 

Mrs Hanger                                Miss Laurie                                  Miss Dutton 

Interim Headteacher       Assistant Principal/ SENCO     Assistant Principal/ Curriculum Lead 
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